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Heron, Andrew

From: Tahir, Sarah
Sent: 08 August 2018 14:29
To: Heron, Andrew
Subject: FW: RE:863890

Added to l1u = 863980 

From: Regen, Licensing  
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 2:05 PM 
To: Tahir, Sarah 
Subject: FW: RE:863890 

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 12:43 PM 
To: Regen, Licensing 
Subject: RE:863890 

Thanks for your email.the address is 4camberwell church street se5 and the name of the shop is price 
cutter.  

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy J3 2017 powered by Three 

-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Regen, Licensing" <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk>  
Date: 08/08/2018 11:57 (GMT+00:00)  
To: '   
Subject: RE:  

Hi   

Please can you clarify which premises you wish to object against? 

Also, we will need you to provide your full postal address for us to process the representation. 

Kind Regards, 

Sarah 

APPENDIX C
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From:   
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 11:55 AM 
To: Regen, Licensing 
Subject:  

  

I write to object to the above application in the strongest terms.My objection relates to the prevention of 
crime and disorder and the prevention of children from harm. 

Variouse breaches of the premises licence has been done by the premises in the past. 

Underage sale of alcohol and the breaches of licencing conditions in regards to public safety. 

I work on camberwell church street and know the premises very well. 

Iam particular concerned with the underage sales have been taken place at the above premises. 

They still have the same staff at the premises.The license should not be granted. 

  

Yours Trully 
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